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system of rapid transit in New York City, and a draft of a letter to Theodore Roosevelt dated 10 April
1899 on the same topic, both by George Lathrop Rives, a lawyer, historian, and counsel for the first
Rapid Transit Commission of New York City.
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Scope and Content Note

A statement to the press regarding the Rapid Transit Commission and the construction of a system of
rapid transit in New York City, and a draft of a letter to Theodore Roosevelt dated 10 April 1899 on the
same topic, both by George Lathrop Rives, a lawyer, historian, and counsel for the first Rapid Transit
Commission of New York City.

Key Terms

Occupations
Lawyers -- New York (State) -- New York

Subjects
Local transit -- New York (State) -- New York
Subways -- New York (State) -- New York -- History
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Names
Roosevelt, Theodore, 1858-1919 -- recipient
New York (State). Board of Rapid Transit Railroad Commissioners
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